OPPOSE HB832

| ask that the committee oppose HB832. Maryland does not need a homeschool advisory
board. The homeschool community has always had its own voice and has done a great job
over the years coming together and uniting as needed. Although the state homeschool
community is very diverse, something all homeschool families have been able to do is
represent themselves. An advisory board will limit the voice of the homeschool community.
Homeschooling families would like to speak for themselves without an appointed board doing
so for them. Homeschool laws in Maryland do not need to be changed. The advisory board
would mute the voice of homeschooling families and | ask that you please OPPOSE HB832.

Respectfully,

Gina Hodges
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